
 
 

 
 

 

March 3, 2022        
 
Jonathan Fagg 
Data Journalist 
ABC Chicago 
 

VIA EMAIL –   Jonathan.P.Fagg@abc.com 

  
Re:  FOIA Request received 3/1/2022 
 
Subject: I request access to and/or a copy of data on reconsideration forms or other forms that challenge library 

books. For this request, please provide what can be shared of the following: 

 The book (or other library resource) being challenged 
 The action requested in such a challenge, and the outcome of such challenges 
 Details on the reason for the challenge 
 Whether the book (or other library resource) was a part of a curriculum or official program 
 Such data over time, from Jan 2018 up until the most current date at the point of production. 
 Such data electronically, ideally in a spreadsheet format. 
 Any available information on the challenger 
 Any other available aggregated data relevant to such challenges 

Dear Sir: 

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your January 28, 2022 

request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above 

referenced information.  There are no records responsive to your request. 

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document 

will be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > 

Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2022>then select 

FOIA ID #22-26. 

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 
John Petzke 
John Petzke, CFO 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 


